
Working in partnership for Britain’s prosperity

The East Coast  
Upgrade

Bringing your  
East Coast closer
We’ve started work to upgrade the East Coast Main Line.  
The work will reduce journey times along the route, 
bringing some of the UK’s most exciting destinations closer  
to your front door. 

To see how you’ll be affected, visit eastcoastupgrade.co.uk
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Do not travel  
this bank holiday
24th-25th August 2019
We’re starting work to improve the service along the East Coast 
Main Line, bringing faster, more reliable journeys across the 
route. We strongly recommend customers do not travel by train  
on these days. 

To stay up to date with the work, visit eastcoastupgrade.co.uk

Bringing your  
East Coast closer

The East Coast  
Upgrade



Working in partnership for Britain’s prosperity

Track closures  
this bank holiday
24th-25th August 2019
We’re starting work to improve the service along the East Coast 
Main Line, bringing faster more reliable journeys across the route.

Your journey may be affected.  
Stay up to date at eastcoastupgrade.co.uk
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